
 
 

23rd February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

World Book Week - Reminder next week 

Next week is World Book Week.  All the work that week will be based around a chosen text.   

Monday the 26th of February will be dress up day where all children are invited to dress as a char-
acter from their year group text.    

There will be a winner for the best dressed costume. The class texts are: 

Year 3- The Jungle Book 
Year 4 - Alice in Wonderland 
Year 5 - Percy Jackson and the lightening thief 
Year 6 - Harry Potter 
  
Please could we ask parents for a contribution of £1 to go towards purchasing whole class reads. 

Water Safety Message 

Children please remind yourselves of the safety message in this weeks water safety assembly… 

Always remember to stay safe near water. Stay Away From the Edge. 

Please visit this website for more information and games to play. 

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/explorers/games/waterside-safety-challenge 

Oldham’s Local Safeguarding Children’s Board 

Please find on the back of this newsletter tips and resources for parents and professionals that can 
be used to keep children safe online. 

Rock Star Winners for this week 

1st place  -  M.Faizan Hussain - Class 5 - 6,995 
2nd place - Iqra Ahmed - Class 11 - 4,534     
3rd place - Saif Ahmed- Class 6 - 3,075 
 
ATTENDANCE 

Well done classes 4, 7,10 and 12 for achieving over 96% last week. 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Thursday 1st March - World Book Day 
* Friday 2nd March - Class 12’s Class Assembly (Parent’s welcome 9am in the hall)

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/explorers/games/waterside-safety-challenge

